Mr. Don Brooks, Chairman Golf Commission Town of Ridgefield Ridgefield, Connecticut

## Dear Don:

Enclosed, as you requested, is the original copy of the contract submitted by Fazio. It is my understanding that you will insert revisions agreed upon by the Committee and return it to this office for signature prior to having it signed by Fazio.

Also enclosed is Fazio's statement dated March 6 in the amount of \$6,000. This should be approved by the Committee and paid from its account. Future bills, incidentally, should be addressed to "Golf Course Committee, Town of Ridgefield."

Regards,

J. J. McLinden First Selectman